
P r i n c i p a l ’ s  M e s s a g e  

N e w s l e t t e r  

            T e r m  4  W e e k  9  Thursday, 1 December 2022  

principal@olmcsunbury.catholic.edu.au 

  53 Macedon St  

  Sunbury 3429 

9740 7344 

School Address 

 Friday 2nd 

December 

Tomorrow !

School Closure 

Day 

Term 4 

Dates 

3rd October 

- 

16th December  
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Dear Parents, 

What an exciting week we have had at OLMC this week. We started with the swim-
ming carnival for years 2-6 and inflatables for the preps and 1s. What a great day 
was had by all. The weather did not deter us and it was so good to see children be-
ing so resilient and willing to challenge themselves. We are always talking about 
the things children remember from their school days, and these are definitely 
those kinds of events. Thank you to Mr Tom for organising the day and to Salesian 
College for the students who helped out and ran the activities at the pool. It was 
great to see some parents and grandparents come along as well. 

 

We are looking forward to the Carols tonight. It has been 3 or 4 
years since we have been able to gather for this great occasion. Chil-
dren (and adults) are encouraged to dress up in their Christmas col-
ours or costumes. Gates open at 5:30pm. We are hopeful for fine 
weather but will notify you if there are any changes.  

 

 

There are some new staffing announcements for next year. Emma Mallia has accepted a 
position teaching at Western Autistic School. This is an area of great passion for Emma 
and we wish her well in the move. She has been at OLMC for about 9 years and we thank 
her for all of her contributions to our school community. Amanda Caiafa will return on a 
part time basis and we have employed a new classroom teacher, Maddy Kilduff. Maddy 
has worked as a CRT with us in previous years and has been employed at Keilor Primary 
School this year. 

 

 

 

Happy birthday to everyone celebrating this week. I hope you have a fabulous birthday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A reminder that there is no school tomorrow. Staff will be preparing for 
2023. Next Thursday 8th December is a Christmas dress up day for the 
whole school. This is the day to ensure all raffle tickets, money and dona-
tions have been brought to school. 

 

 

Jimmy Kaminski   Ella Thompson  Orlando Cole  

 Emma Cortese  Jai Pansino 



 

 

This Sunday is the second week of Advent and the focus is on Peace. After a chaotic year, there is comfort to be 

found when we pause to read, pray, and reflect over the course of the Advent season...a time when believers ea-

gerly anticipate the celebration of Christ’s birth. 

The second Sunday of Advent gives us the opportunity to prepare our hearts in faithful waiting, celebrate the birth 

of Jesus, and ready ourselves for his second coming. 

It's a beautiful chance to reflect on the ways prophecy has been fulfilled and to ponder what the future (promised 

to us through prophecies) will bring. 

Psalm 46:10-11 says: 

...Be still, and know that I am God; I will be exalted among the nations, I will be exalted in the 

earth.” The Lord Almighty is with us; the God of Jacob is our fortress.” 

God bless, 

Julie 

 

The whole school photo is available to order, please follow the instructions below or call 1300 

766 055 .A copy of the photo is available to view in the school foyer . 

 

https://www.biblestudytools.com/psalms/passage/?q=psalms+46:10-11


 

 

  SPLASH PUPIL OF THE WEEK AWARD 

Class Pupil of the week Has demonstrated the 3 R’s 

 Prep C Raphael Aphram  
For  being a curious learner and sharing his amazing knowledge and 
learning with the class!   

 Prep J Millie Nannery  
For setting a wonderful example for her classmates of what the 3 Rs 
look like. Keep being you and always striving for the best!  Well done 
Millie.  

 1 H Cade Pedder 
For being a purposeful & focused writer during the literacy block. Well 
Done Cade ! 

 1 R Xavier Croxford  
For making connections to what he has learnt to new situations. 
Keep up the amazing work Xavier! 

 2 R Roman Cammarano 
For fantastic listening, participating and being a kind, responsible class 
member. Well done Roman. 

 2C Ryan Rajab   
 For working incredibly hard to stay focused and making great choices 
to support his learning.   

 3/4 C  Bella Scerri  
For demonstrating resilience and team spirit at the Tabloid Swimming 
Day. Your enthusiasm and positivity was an inspiration. Well done!  

3/4 M Ellora Clements 
For always displaying the learning disposition of self motivation and cre-
ativity in her learning. We love the way that you always extend yourself 
and complete your work to the best of your abilities. Well Done Ellora.   

3/4 R Austin McMahon  
For using the learning disposition of creativity when he thinks outside 
the box and tries to find different ways to solve a maths problem solving 
task. Well done, Austin, you always set a terrific example in 3/4R!  

5 D  Eli Afamasaga  
For writing a brilliant reflection and designing a new front cover for "A 
Christmas Carol.  

5 T Julia Salomon  
For seeking assistance with her Math work to clarify her understanding 
and for her positive attitude towards her learning 

6 C Darcy Anthony  
 For displaying a positive and responsible attitude by coming along to 
the Tabloid Swimming Carnival even though he was unable to go in the 
water. Well done Darcy!  

6S  Lily Munslow   
For always having a positive attitude and having the strength to speak 
up for social justice issues.   



 

 

We are officially half way through term 4 and storming towards the end of term. We have a number of up-
coming events and I will remind you of the dates so please ensure they are in your calendar. I also have dates 
for next year for sacraments and camps and other special dates. School closure dates should be determined 
by the end of this year  

2022 2023 Term 1 2023 Term 2 2023 Term 3 

 December 

1 – Carols night 5:30 

-7:30 

2 – School closure 
day – planning for 

2023 

6 – School Advisory 

Council dinner 6:30 

8 – Christmas casual 
clothes day – return 

raffle tickets 

9 – Year 6s at Fun-

fields 

12 – Keyboard con-

cert 

12 – Prep orientation 
session 4 and whole 
school orientation at 

12pm 

14 – Year 6 gradua-

tion 

15 – Year 6 lunch 

15 – Reports availa-

ble online 

16 – Thanksgiving 
Mass (all invited) 

9:30am 

16 – Term ends at 

1:30 

16 – Year 6 guard of 

honour 1:30 

January 

31 – All students 

begin term 1 

  

February 

6 – Swimming trials 

9am 

10 – Opening school 

Mass 9:30am 

14 and 15 – Parent 

teacher chats 

22 – Ash Wednesday 

Mass 9:30am 

  

March 

13 – Labour Day Holi-

day 

15 – NAPLAN starts 

  

 April 

3 – School photos 

6 – End of term 1 at 

1:30pm 

9 – Easter Sunday 

24 – Term 2 begins 

25 – ANZAC Day holi-

day 

  

May 

11 – Mother’s Day 

Stall 

12 – Mother’s Day 

celebration TBC 

14 – Mother’s Day 

19 – Confirmation re-
flection Day for year 

6s 

21- Sacrament of Con-
firmation 2pm at St 

Patrick’s Cathedral 

22- 24 – Year 5 and 

6 camp – Phillip Island 

  

June 

8 and 9 – Year 3 and 

4 camp 

23 – End of term 2 at 

1:30pm 

July 

10 – Term 3 begins 

11 and 12 – Family 
Faith evenings for 

year 4s – Eucharist 

 August 

5 – First Eucharist 

5:30pm 

6 – First Eucharist 

10:30am 

23 and 24 - Family 
Faith evenings for 
year 3s – Reconcilia-

tion 

31 – Father’s Day stall 

September 

1 – Father’s Day 

breakfast 

3 – Father’s Day 

13 – Sacrament of 
Reconciliation – year 

3s 

15 – End of term 3 at 

1:30pm 

2023 Term 4      

October 

2 – Term 4 begins 

  

November 

6 – Melbourne Cup 

Day 

  

December 

13 – Year 6 Gradua-

tion 

14 – Thanksgiving 

mass 9:30am 

End of term date TBA 

  

    



 

 



 

 

Green socks — $5 per pair & school hats — $10  

now available from the school office . (Limited sizes) 

Cash only please 

A reminder  

Please label all school uniform items especially 

rugby tops/school jumpers and food /drink con-

tainers with your child’s name.  

Lost Property is located in the MPR 

Report School Absences :   

 absent@olmcsunbury.catholic.edu.au 

2022 OLMC Bell Times 

8.45 am :  First bell / move to classroom 

8.55 am :  Classes commence 

11.00 –11.30am  Recess time 

1.30pm:  Eating time 

1.40pm- 2.20pm Lunch time 

3.15pm                             End of school day 

 

9th  Dec Michele Shalders 

Erin Thompson 

Irene Wishart 

16th Dec NO Canteen 
1.30 Finish 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel Canteen Roster 

Please contact Sally if you can fill a vacancy 0400 384 403 / olmccanteen@hotmail.com 

BOOK CLUB 

Dear Parents  & caregivers 

I would like to remind you that the last edition of 
the Scholastic Book Club for the year closes on 
2/12/22.  I will close the orders on that day.  The 
books usually arrive 2 weeks later.  Keep on reading 
to your kids or with them. It is  the best way to help 
them learn to read and write. I would also like to 
take this chance to thank Mrs Bec Luca for all her 
physical help and support this year.  Bec has been a 
stalwart in helping distribute the books to the stu-
dents.  Not always as straightforward as it should 
be.  She has also advertised on our Facebook ac-
count.  Thank you Bec. 

Cheers 

Evelyn Pickering 



 

 

School Uniform News 

1  Macedon Street Sunbury / salesian@noone.com.au 



 

 

"Sunbury Little Athletics is in full swing for the summer and is here to encourage our children to get back into sport again and 
make new friends while having fun. Do your children like to run, are they driving you crazy creating obstacle courses around 
the house or just have lots of energy to burn? Why not give Little Athletics a try? We offer a two week free trial, available 
at www.lavic.com.au and are registered for the Get Active Kids program, just look for Little Athletics Victoria as the provider.  

Come and join us as we celebrate 50 years of Little Athletics in Sunbury and our bright future with our all weather synthetic 
track, due to start construction next year."  

http://www.lavic.com.au/


 

 

HAVE YOU SEEN THE OLMC  

RECYCLING CENTRE? 
IT’S LOCATED IN THE SCHOOL OFFICE FOYER.  

WE ARE CURRENTLY COLLECTING BREAD TAGS (PLASTIC 

ONLY), OLD PENS AND TEXTAS, USED BATTERIES, ANY ORAL 

WASTE PACKAGING AND NOW ………. 

WE ARE HAPPY TO ANNOUNCE WE ARE ABLE TO  

RECYCLE MEDICINE BLISTER PACKS. 

Lets do our bit and help save the planet—it’s easy, just  

collect these items and drop them in at our Recycling bins 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


